
F. G. GURLEY 

PRESIDENT 

THE ATCHISON,TOPEKA AND SANTA FE RAILWAY SYSTEM 

80 EAST .JACKSON BOULEVARD, CHICAGO 4, ILLINOIS 

, 

February 28, 1952. 

Dear Amon: 

The editorial in your issue of 
February 10, about which you spoke to me 
when I called you from Amarillo, was very 
well done. I approve of every word. 

I had a nice telephone conversa­
tion with Sid. He said he will be back in 
New York in the next few days, and I am 
anticipating a further phone call from him 
at that time. 

In the meantime, with kind per­
sonal regards and best wishes, I am 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, President, 
Carter Publications, Inc., 
400 West Seventh Street, 
Fort Worth 1, Texas. 


